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Mr. James P. O'Reilly
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

'

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

'

Reference our letter of February 27, 1980 transmitting the Joseph M.
Farley Nuclear Plant Semi-Annual Radioactive Ef fluent Release Report for
the second half of 1979.

The Batch Release Mode Meteorological Data portion of Table 4A is
herewith transmitted for inclusion in the report for the second half of
1979.

Also enclosed are corrected sheets of Tables lA,1B,1C and 2A for
the Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant Semi-Annual Radioactive Effluent Release
Report for the second half of 1978. These corrections were previously
identified and discussed with Mr. C. M. Hosey, Region II, U. S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission.

If you have any questions, please contact us.
/

Yours very truly,

*

F. L. Clayton Jr.

FLCJr/WMJ:bhj

Eaclosures

cc: Director (w/ Enclosure) /
~

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation /
kDirector (w/ Enclosure) -

l(Office of Inspection & Enforcement

Mr. R. A. Thomas (w/ Enclosure)
Mr. G. F. Trowbridge (w/o Enclosure)
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